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Name: Graham Mace

Your Submission to the TPC Review: I am writing to express my serious concerns
regarding proposed changes to the states planning laws. As an elderly private citizen of
this beautiful and special place, I have observed over the years a general and alarming
trend towards governments supporting and promoting various proposals that have not been
in the overall interest of the state and it’s people. Sadly, some of these proposals were
based on political ideology and obviously influenced by political donations to the major
political parties. Glaring examples of these such proposals would include Gunns Pulp Mill
and the Ralphs Bay marina . Thankfully our INDEPENDENT planning commission played
it’s pivotal and proper public role in advising against both these entirely inappropriate
proposals. Sidelining or abolishing the TPC would be a dent to our democracy and give a
green light to developers with political backing and influence to further their own financial
goals to the detriment of both the environmental and social integrity of this potentially
magnificent state. Sincerely, Graham Mace.
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